
 

 

BUTTON LANE NEWS 
Thursday 23rd November 2017 

Where only the best is good enough 

This week the school has a weekly           
percentage of 90.4%.   

 
The top classes this week was 4EM    

with 99%. 
  

The Year to date total is at 94.4% .  
Please can we all work together to 

keep this above 97%. 

Dates For Your Diary 
Fri 24th Nov—Inset Day 

(School Closed) 

Class Dinner Table Class Dinner Table Class Dinner Table 

Moonbeam Dylan Rosenthal Sunshine Rohan Armes Willow Tree Alexander Cyganowski 

Elm Tree Harley Hardy Palm Tree Laila Smith 1MG Isaac Gilchrist 

1CH Elsie-May Roberts 2AW Linda Amador Grimshaw 2NT Chloe Barnes 

2SP Eva Rainey 3AG Mia Burgess 3KB Samuel Ellams 

4DF Lilly Chapman 4EM Jackson Holden 5AC Zakariya Ahmed 

5CE Harvey Houlding 6TP Philip Panayiotou 6SG Daisie Turton 

 

Buidling work and Outdoor Space 

 

We are awaiting delivery of the temporary classroom and then the next two weeks will involve securing it in place and fitting out the 
inside.  The area around it will be tarmacked and a new gate will be put in place at the end of the kitchen building to the nursery 

fence as additional safety.  

The reception playground is coming along at a pace now, the children have been out to watch some of the work taking place and 
are very excited to get out there and have a go!  We love how our vision of an outdoor area is taking shape. 

The company, Eightspace, led by Sean, will also be helping to develop the space to the left of the drive.  As you know, we were 
fortunate to win the ‘Bags for Help’ scheme at Tesco and have been awarded £4000 to develop an area in school.  The title of the 

project is ‘Farmer Button’s Bluebell Wood’ and we will be adding features to this part of school to encourage outdoor learning.  
Watch this space! 

 
Class Good Work Class Good Work 

Elm  

Tree 

Josh Alsager for completing classroom        

challenges and working hard in number 

Palm  

Tree 

Teo Abdul for a super improvement in writing 

Willow Tree Layla Farrington for improved attitude to     

learning 

1MG Adriel Ilunga for good listening, following    

instruction and concentrating on his work 

1CH Samuel Stirrup for a fantastic story with super 

blurb. He proudly read it to me! 

2AW Tomisin Tomoloju for great fractions in maths 

2SP Mackenzie Norman for bringing in homework 

and reading book 

2NT Jibraeel Ahmed for bringing in reading book 

every day 

3AG Justin Henry for trying so hard to always do the 

right thing 

3KB Elouise Wilson-Bryson for being a fantastic 

friend 

4EM Craig Hamilton for outstanding effort in       

swimming 

4DF The whole class! For fantastic behaviour at the 

swimming baths 

5CE Mala Bold for settling into school life and trying 

hard with English 

5AC Manahil Ahmed for always settling down to her 

work quickly 

6TP Daniel Quigley for excellent effort in maths 6SG Elliot Norton for great confidence when playing  

the piano in front of an audience 

Take part in National Tree Week (25th November – 3rd December) and 
Go Wild in the Woods with free family-friendly activity ideas, suggestions 
on where to go in Greater Manchester with the kids, and fantastic prizes to 
be won!     www.cityoftrees.org.uk/gowild  

The Manchester Christmas Pudding 5 Mile Dash 

takes place at Wythenshawe Park this Sunday at 10am in aid of the charity City of Trees. Why not 

go along and watch the runners to support them or even take part? Visit the website. 

www.cityoftrees.org.uk/event/manchester-christmas-pudding-5-mile-dash  

Assemblies 

Thurs 30th Nov— 4DF Class Assembly           

All Class Assemblies start at 9am. 

http://www.cityoftrees.org.uk/gowild
http://www.cityoftrees.org.uk/event/manchester-christmas-pudding-5-mile-dash


School Mobile 

If your child is absent you can send a message to the  

school mobile the number is: 07599954928 

Please note you cannot ring this number & we will not  use this number to ring  you. 

Safeguarding Children 
 

Every week we put on our newsletter the              
number  

for Social  Services - 234 5001. 
If you are ever concerned about any child  

please report it to Mrs Jones. 
 

Need Support?...  some useful numbers 
 

Women’s Domestic Violence - 0161 636 7525 
Men’s Domestic Violence Helpline - 0808 80100327 
NSPCC 24 hour free phone service - 0800 800 500 

Childline - 0800 1111 
Police (if not urgent) 101 

Women's aid 0161 660 7999 

Where only the best is good enough 

C h r i s t m a s  D a t e s  f o r  y o u r  D i a r y  
 

Mon 4th Dec – Nursery Dress Rehearsal                                              Weds 20th Dec—Christmas Jumper Day 

Tues 5th Dec – Nursery Christmas Concert—9am                               Weds 20th Dec—Christmas Dinner 

Tues 5th Dec – Christmas Fair - 3pm-5pm                                            Weds 20th Dec—KS2 Christmas Concert—9am 

Fri 8th Dec – Forum Pantomime (KS1)  - 1.30pm                                 Weds 21st Dec—KS2 Christmas Party 

Mon 11th Dec – Reception Dress Rehearsal                                         Friday 22nd Dec—Community Carols—3pm 

Tues 12th Dec – Reception Nativity  - 9am & 1pm 

Weds 13th Dec – KS1 Dress Rehearsal 

Thurs 14th Dec – KS1 Nativity (Yr 1 Parents) -9am 

Fri 15th Dec – KS1 Nativity (Yr 2 Parents) -1.30pm 

Fri 15th Dec – Jack & the Beanstalk Panto -9am 

Tues 19th Dec—EYFS/KS1 Christmas Party 

Tues 19th Dec—Christingle 6pm 

Super Assemby 
A big THANK YOU to ICH who led the assembly on Wednesday morning.  It was full of interesting facts. 

 
Oh no it isn't!!! 

Year 5 have visited Newall Green High School this week to watch the Year 11 students perform a panto called ‘Happily Ever 
After’, which is an adaptation of Snow White.  Thank you to Newall Green for providing the coach for pupils.  They had a wonder-

ful time and enjoyed it thoroughly. 

Christmas Fair 

Don't forget about our upcoming Christmas Fair on Tuesday. 5th December 2017. It starts at 3pm and will finish at 5pm. 

There are plenty of exciting stalls and activities planned and even a visit from Father Christmas. The school choir and Irish 

Band are busy practising to amaze you with their talents and the popular Vintage Tea Room will 

make a come back. We are asking for donations of chocolates, bottles and toiletries for the tombo-

las. Any alcohol must be given straight to the office by an adult. A big thank you to all the members 

of Friends of Button Lane who are busy pulling the event together. Thank you! 

Sports News 
 

The Girls football team played 2 matches.  They won 1 and lost 1, it was their 1st loss of the season!  
We are very proud of our Football Teams! 

 
 

Juan Mata has donated a signed football shirt to Button Lane. It is going to be framed and displayed in school.        
A big thank you to Manchester foundation and Juan Mata.  

Ofsted 
 

Its official! We continue to be a good school.  Thank you for all your support! 
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